
Sep. 18, 2020

Re: (Final) Notice of Product Discontinuation

 Cosel has already announced the following models are going to be discontinuation, but this
is a final notice.
 Please let you know again, and place a last order before this product discontinuation if you
need.

1. Last Date of Order Processing

   Orders will be accepted through Nov. 19, 2020.

2.Discontinued Models

  Table 2.1 shows the models to be discontinued. The obsolete models include options.

3. Reason for Discontinuation

  The demand for  SPLFA series have dropped, which makes it difficult for Cosel to keep producing
them.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact our local sales representatives.

Best Regards,

Director of Sales
Cosel Co., Ltd.

Series

  SPLFA series

Discontinued Models

SPLFA30F-□

SPLFA50F-□

Note

SPLFA75F-□

SPLFA100F-□

SPLFA150F-□

No. GSP20905e

Table 2.1 Discontinued Models

To:

Isao Yasuda


